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ADDENDUM NUMBER THREE 
 

 

March 23, 2020 
 
DEVELOPER TO DEVELOP B.W. COOPER PHASE II  
RFQ #20-911-11 
 
THE FOLLOWING ADDENDUM IS BEING ISSUED TO INCORPORATE IN THE REFERENCED 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 
ITEM #1 WRITTEN QUESTIONS RECEIVED 
 
Q1:  Would there be a possibility for an extension? 
 
A1:  Refer to Item #1 of Addendum #2 
 
Q2: The RFQ calls for hard copies, would there be an option for electronic 

submission only? 
 
A2: Refer to A4 of Addendum #2 
 
Q3: Are there any current addendums to the RFQ? 
 
A3: Addenda Nos. 1 and 2 have previously been issued. 
 
Q4: Is there additional programming information available to establish 

baseline project requirements such as: number of units, unit 
size/configuration, bedroom numbers per unit, building sizes, etc.?  

 
A4: No.  Programming should be governed by the RFQ program parameters and 

market information. 
 
Q5: Are there any specific programming requirements for the three (3) 

existing historic buildings?  
 
A5: No.  However, in additional to HANO’s approval of the program, it is anticipated 

that State Historic Preservation Office approval of the program will be necessary. 
 
Proposals must be received by the Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) in the 
Office of Procurement and Contracts by 2:00 p.m., local time on Thursday, April 30, 
2020.  All terms and conditions shall remain as stated in the original Request for 
Qualifications. All addenda must be acknowledged.  

 
END OF ADDENDUM NUMBER THREE 


